
Town of Warren 
Notice of Public Hearing 
Capital Budget Hearing 

The Warren Selectboard 
 
 
The Warren Selectboard will hold a public hearing on January 31, 2017 PM at the Warren Municipal 
Building at 7:00 PM to consider amendments to the Capital Budget and Program for the Town of 
Warren. 
 
The Capital Budget and Program, which has application to the entire geographic area of Warren, 
contains the following sections:  
 
 1. A general narrative description of the Capital Budget and Program, its  
  Development and use. 
 
 2. A chart representing the Warren Capital Budget 
  And Program for the period of 2017-2021. 
 
 3. An appendix containing an analysis of Warren’s 
  Finances for the period of 2010-2016. 
 
Copies of the Capital Budget and program are available at the Warren Town Clerk’s office in the 
Municipal building during regular business hours.  
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